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1. Bill Number:   HB387 

 House of Origin  Introduced  Substitute  Engrossed  

 Second House  In Committee    Substitute  Enrolled 
 

2. Patron: Keam 

 

3.  Committee: Transportation 

 

4. Title: Relating to driver's license renewals 

 

5. Summary:  This bill provides that a driver’s license shall not be issued for a period of less 

than five years, unless otherwise provided by law.  Current law provides that a driver’s 

license shall not be issued for more than eight years. 
 

6. Budget Amendment Necessary:  No. 

 

7. Fiscal Impact Estimates:  Preliminary.  See Item #8. 

 

8. Fiscal Implications:  The bill sets a floor for the minimum validity period of a license unless 

otherwise provided for by law.  The Department of Motor Vehicles does not anticipate a 

fiscal impact to the state from this bill.   

  

9. Specific agency or political subdivisions affected:  The Department of Motor Vehicles. 

    

10. Technical amendment necessary:  No. 

  

11. Other comments:  None. 
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